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SUMMARY
Directs Department of Human Services to assign exactly one universal provider number to persons
listed on registry of persons who provide long term care.

Directs department to require fingerprints in conducting criminal records checks of certain long term
care workers.

Disallows sharing of fingerprint records of certain long term care workers with Federal Bureau of
Investigation.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

